
Federal Judge Open Forum 
The United States District Court for the District of New Hampshire will host a 
Federal Judge Open Forum at the Rudman Courthouse on Friday, September 
30, 2022, from 9:00 to 10:30 am. The event, which will be moderated by Peter 
Callaghan and Debra Ford, will afford attendees the opportunity to participate 
in an interactive question and answer session with the federal judges. If you 
would like to propose a question before the event, feel free to send your 
question by email to pcallaghan@preti.com or fordd@jacksonlewis.com.   

The event will be followed by an outside reception with breakfast items and 
refreshments provided.  

Due to current COVID-19 community transmission levels, masks must be worn 
during the inside portion of the event, attendance will be limited, and 
registration is required.   


